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Our learning this week… 

Can You Crack The Code? 

History: 

This week we have focused on coding during the war and have even constructed our own 

‘Enigma Machines’ using a pringle tube! The children have enjoyed constructing these and 

will be bringing them home to test out on their families soon. 

Maths: 

We have moved on to investigating properties of quadrilaterals and exploring internal angles 

of a shape. The children have been constructing and sorting shapes depending on properties 

such as: parallel and perpendicular lines, lines of symmetry, size and type of angle. 

English: 

Our class book is building in tension and all the children seem to be enjoying the plot twists. 

We have written balance arguments linked to the story as to whether the light house should 

be removed or not at Budmouth Point (Location for the story). The children have started to 

plan their own WW2 stories. 
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